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Agenda Item 
Item 9. A. – Vernon Avenue Update 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
This project is set to commence once heavy equipment road restrictions are lifted. A preconstruction 
meeting took place on April 4, 2025, at Bolton & Menk’s Burnsville office.  

At the March meeting of the Board of Managers, it was noted that the funds initially intended by the 
LMRWD for Area #3 can be allocated to the Vernon Avenue Project. Staff is currently consulting with 
BWSR to determine if State funds can be used to reimburse the LMRWD for these expenses. 

Attachments 
No attachments    

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025 


